Saint Mary's Catholic Primary School

ST MARY'S

CATHOLIC SCHOOL

Headteacher

Mr F Marsh BA Hons QTS MA FHEA FCollT NPQH MCCT

South Street Isleworth Middlesex TW7 7EE Tel: 020 8560 7166 Fax: 020 8232 8820

office@smi.hounslow.sch.uk www.smi.hounslow.sch.uk

All Saints' Day 2018

RE: Sundries Fund payments 18/19

Dear Parents

For the last two years the school has asked parents to make a contribution to the costs of the equipment used by the children in class. This money has gone towards reading books, maths books and resources, pencils, glue sticks and the like.

The Sundries fund runs from April to April and you can make contributions monthly or in one payment via your ParentPay account. To date £9828 has been contributed by parents. Thanks you! This money goes directly to fund vital resources to support the children's learning. Last year parents asked to be able to make larger payments and this is possible too.

I am writing to you because I notice that you have not made a contribution to the fund so far this financial year. Will you please consider making a payment? You can do so via your ParentPay account. Some parents are contributing monthly whilst others have chosen to donate the suggested £60, per child, in one payment. You can pay more if you wish.

Any contribution you make will benefit the children directly.

Yours sincerely

F Marsh